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On Saturday 29th April John celebrated his birthday with us at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

John received lots of lovely cards and presents from his family, including a gorgeous potted plant and birthday balloon, and
celebrated his birthday with a visit from his family in the garden in the lovely sunshine.

He was also presented with a delicious cake made by our Cook whilst his family and staff sang 'Happy birthday' to him.

Many happy returns John!
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